
 
 

 

 
  

Notice of Public Hearing – Solid Waste Rates 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing concerning revisions to residential and 
commercial solid waste rates has been scheduled for the 17th day of August , at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Council Chambers of the City of Rancho Cucamonga, 10500 Civic Center Drive, 
Rancho Cucamonga, California. The proposed increases are based upon an adjustment 
related to Senate Bill 1383, a new State mandate that now requires all residents, in addition 
to businesses, to recycle food waste and landscape waste. The current and proposed rates 
are attached as Exhibit ‘A’ and available for review in the Office of the City Clerk during 
regular business hours: Monday through Thursday, from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. For more 
information please visit https://www.cityofrc.us/environmental-program-rates  
 
At the public hearing, the City Council shall consider all protests against the proposed rates. 
Property owners can file a written protest with the City Clerk’s office no later than 4:00 p.m., 
August 16, 2022, at the City Clerk’s office, 10500 Civic Center Drive, Rancho Cucamonga, 
91730 or via email to City.Clerk@cityofrc.us  

 
Further information regarding the public hearing may be obtained by contacting the City of 
Rancho Cucamonga, California at 909-774-4025.  

 
 

Dated: July 1, 2022                ___________________________ 
         Linda A. Troyan, MMC 
         City Clerk Services Director  
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